From: Rainey, Laura@DTSC [mailto:Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2014 10:17 AM

To: Jones, John; Jennings, Stephanie

Cc: Malinowski, Mark@DTSC; Hume, Richard@DTSC; King, Buck@DTSC
Subject: [FS#541335] FW: Bird nest location rationale / PRA schedule

DTSC has reviewed the attached Table 1 “Remaining Sampling Locations within Bird Nesting Areas Final Phase 3 Data
Gap Analysis” and supporting figures. DTSC finds the proposed rationale for not implementing the 6 soil vapor probe
location in Subarea 5A and 3 test pit/trenching locations in Subarea 5D to be acceptable given the circumstances of
nesting birds preventing timely access. DTSC concurs with the proposed sampling changes.

Thank you,

Laura Rainey

Laura Rainey, P.G.

Sr. Engineering Geologist

Geologic Services Branch

California Department of Toxic Substances Control
5796 Corporate Avenue

Cypress, CA 90630

Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov

(714) 484-5434




